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Ms. Laura Harris 
511 Rosevelt Drive 

Derby, CT 0641;,e,~ 

De~'() 
Congratulations! You have earned CABE's Certificated Board of Education 
Member designation. Very few other Connecticut board of education members have 
earned this prestigious honor. 

With your attendance at numerous CABE/CAPSS Conventions, CABE workshops 
and programs and other events, you have acquired a wide variety of skills, knowledge 
and abilities. This is a great accomplishment and you are to be commended. 

You have earned the required 20 credits in the areas of board relations, policy, 
curriculum, school finance, school law, labor relations and board operations. 

Enclosed is a press release template for your use. On behalf of CABE, Baldwin 
Media will also be sharing this information with the press. 

Your commitment to public education and to children in your community is 
admirable. Again, congratulations on accomplishing this difficult and time­
consuming feat! 

Sincerely yours, 

~{~{!L ~ 
Executive Director 

cc: 

Sr. Staff Associate for Professional Development 
and Communications 

J 

CABE's MISSION: To assist local and regional boards of education in providing high quality education for all Connecticut children through effective leadership. 
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Mr. George Kurtyka 
46 Mohawk A venue 
D~w CT06418 

D~~ka 
Congratulations! You have earned CABE's Certificated Board of Education 
Member designation. Very few other ColU1ecticut board of education members have 
earned this prestigious honor. 

With your attendance at numerous CABE/CAPSS Conventions, CABE workshops 
and programs and other events, you have acquired a wide variety of skills, knowledge 
and abilities. This is a great accomplishment and you are to be commended. 

You have earned the required 20 credits in the areas of board relations, policy, 
curriculum, school finance, school law, labor relations and board operations. 

Enclosed is a press release template for your use. On behalf of CABE, Baldwin 
Media will also be sharing this information with the press. 

Your commitment 
admirable. Again, 
consuming feat! 

Sincerely yours, 

!;?--
Robert Rader 
Executive Director 

to public education and to children in your community is 
congratulations on accomplishing this difficult and time-

~ 
Lisa Steimer 
Sr. Staff Associate for Professional Development 
and Communications 

cc: Derby Public Schools Board of Education, Board Chair 
Derby Public Schools Public Schools, Superintendent 

Enclosure 

c(jJyc,/,).h'v>~ u~rr ! 
CABE's MISSION: To assist local and regional boards of education in providing high quality education for all Connecticut children through effective leadership. 


